

28th November 2016

Simon Powell

Email: simonjpowell@bigpond.com

Dear Simon

Re: The continued survival of the Western Force as a team based in Perth, Western Australia

Thank you for copying me in on your letter to Mr. Bill Pulver. I can confirm Bill has received your email.

Bill has been in Dublin attending the recent SANZAAR meeting and, as reported in the Media, SANZAAR have delayed their decision in changing the current Super 18 model until their next meeting early in the new year. We at RugbyWA, believe your petition combined with our #owntheforce campaign may have contributed to SANZAAR delaying their decision.

We are continuing to push ahead with our campaign to give the fans and supporters of Rugby in WA the opportunity to own a piece of the Western Force and play a part in the future of Rugby in Western Australia. We would appreciate if, in your correspondence back to your petition signees, you could ask each of them to register their interest to buy a share or more in the Force.

Thank you for your passionate support, please keep in touch and feel free to ask any questions going forward.

Yours in Rugby





